
Website Accessibility Certification 

 

Department of Real Estate 

 

  Contact:  Calvin McGee II Email:  calvin.mcgee@dre.ca.gov                                        

 

The undersigned certify that, as of July 1, 2023, the internet website of the 

Department of Real Estate (“DRE”) is designed, developed, and maintained to be 

in compliance with the California Government Code sections 7405 and 11135, and 

the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0., or a subsequent version, as 

published by the Web Accessibility Initiative of the World Wide Web Consortium 

at a minimum Level AA success criterion.  

 

 

Calvin McGee II                

Printed Name of CIO                    Date 

 

 Douglas R. McCauley             
  

Printed Name of Commissioner        Date 

 
  

 

Jul 20, 2023

Jul 20, 2023

https://na1.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAZylNKvnqy4GRLAPkehlPk4pJy6XNUt67
https://na1.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAZylNKvnqy4GRLAPkehlPk4pJy6XNUt67

		2023-07-21T08:19:56-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




